
	
  
	
  

	
  

To:  Mr. Jeff Webb 
President 
International Cheer Union 

        
 

Lausanne, 28 July 2014 
 
 
 
Dear President Webb,  
Dear International Cheer Union (ICU), 
  
 
As the Union for both Olympic and non-Olympic international sports federations with more 
than 100 Members, please accept this letter as SportAccord’s confirmation that:   
 

1. The International Cheer Union (ICU) is a Full Member of SportAccord in 
accordance with SportAccord’s Statutes, as accepted by the SportAccord 
Membership at the 2013 General Assembly in St. Petersburg.   

  
2. The International Cheer Union (ICU) is recognized by SportAccord as the world 

governing body for the Sport of Cheerleading and all matters relating to it. 
  
3. The International Cheer Union (ICU) World Cheerleading Championships is the 

official World Championship for the Sport of Cheerleading. 
  
Should you require any further information, please contact us at your convenience. 
  
Warmest regards, 
  
 

Vlad Marinescu 

General Director 
SportAccord 

Marius L. Vizer 

President 
SportAccord 


